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Suggestion for decision
To be presented at Malmo Pride Extra Annual Meeting 2024

Background

Following the Malmé Pride Annual Meeting 2024 on 13 March 2024, two motions were
presented regarding instating mandates for board members, where these would be included
as basis for the organisation in the organisation's statues. The meeting was unable to reach
a unanimous decision, and it was decided that the Board would come up with a suggestion
which would consider both motions.

In considering the following two motions, the board has carefully reviewed each proposal
through a lens focused on promoting stability, fostering a democratic character, and ensuring
the successful organization of the festival. With these guiding principles, the board's position
and recommendation to the annual meeting are as stated below.

Suggestion by the Board:

To add the following clause in the statutes:

§ Terms of Board Members

The organisation’s chairperson is elected by the members, during the Annual Meeting, for a

two-year term every second year. One board member (any except chairperson) is elected for
a two-year term every year. All other members are elected for a one-year term (at a time).



